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Prof. Chris Butler                                                                                                            Dated 19/11/20 
Radcliffe Primary Care Building 
Radcliffe Observatory Quarter 
Woodstock Rd 
Oxford 
 
 
 
Dear Prof. Butler, 
 
We are very grateful for the work of your team on PRINCIPLE  trial 
towards the development of treatment modalities for Covid-19. 
 
We are more than happy to be able to support the work of Prof. M. Patel and the team in this 
mission and particularly appreciate the idea to engage the wider BAME 
community in light of the disproportionate impact on these groups. 
 
We are a group of doctors organized under the BAPIO NE umbrella (British Association of Physicians 
of Indian Origin- North East Division) and will be increasing awareness amongst our groups and 
networks through our membership. 
 
We wish you all the best and will be privileged to support your team in any such 
future ventures. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

                 
 
 
Dr. Nand Kishore J Bhatt                                                   Dr. Rishika Sinha 
Chair, BAPIO NE                                                                 Secretary, BAPIO NE       
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